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From: MacClellan, Lee
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 6:01 PM
To: Barry, Ed (UCO); Anderson, Mark - UCO; Fenedick, John (Consultant); 

Everett, Randolph (FHWA)
Subject: SR 99 H2K revised deviations
Attachments: Deviation 3 FINAL v1_1 093009.doc; Deviation 1 and 2 FINAL v1_0 MA 

signature.doc

Attached are the revised deviations for the H2K project.  
  
Please give me your feedback prior to noon on Thursday 10/1.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Lee MacClellan 
UCO Region Design Technical Specialist 
Alaskan Way Viaduct Holgate To King Stage 2 
  
  
M-F 830-1700 
206-267-3819 
  
"If one learns from others but does not think, one will be bewildered. If, on the other hand, 
one thinks but does not learn from others, one will be in peril."  
--K'ung-fu-tzu (Confucious) 
  


